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Dear Friend of PHILLIPS,

As a valued community partner of PHILLIPS Programs for Children and Families, I am writing to share that we are hosting our 21st Annual Gala scheduled for Saturday, May 14th at the Hilton McLean Tysons Corner! This year we will be hosting a Mardi Gras Masquerade: Unmasking the Needs in Our Community. This mardi gras themed event will celebrate our youth and raise funds to support their growth and potential.  We invite you to join us on this journey and respectfully request your support by making a donation to our auction or basket raffle.

Proceeds from the evening will directly support the expansion of our Career Partners program, a new program that will provide services to both high school students and those who have graduated, develop the work skills necessary to be employed. One of our projects is to add a commercial kitchen at our Laurel campus to create a culinary arts career program – in order to make this happen, we need to raise $300,000 to fund this amazing opportunity for our youth who can complete the courses, earn certifications and to move into competitive employment opportunities.
We are truly grateful for your past support and hope you will join us again by making a donation for our auction or basket raffle this year.

Since 1967 PHILLIPS has been dedicated to providing excellence in education and community services to children living with disabilities in the Washington, D.C. Metropolitan Area. Through education, life-skills training, community programs and support services, we give our youth and their families every advantage they need to succeed. 

As a non-profit organization, we rely on the generosity of the community to help us advance and expand our programs and services. We ask for your support by making a donation that can be used in the gala’s auction or basket raffle which will not only help enhance our services, but will underscore your commitment to the community while marketing your business to more than 250 event attendees. In recognition for your donation, your business will be listed in the Annual Report, on PHILLIPS’ website and newsletters that reach nearly 2,000 individuals from the Washington, D.C. Metro Area.

Your support will help make this event a success, which will ultimately ensure we have the resources needed to provide each of our youth with a fresh start on their journey to success. If you are able to support our event this year, please complete the enclosed donation form. Should you have any questions, contact the Development and Communications Office at 703-941-8810 or events@phillipsprograms.org.
Thank you for your consideration and support!
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Auction Item Donation Form
Donor name: 




      Organization name: 







Phone number: 



      Email address: 







Address: 















City: 





  State: 

   Zip Code: 






Auction & Basket Raffle Donation:

Item name: 















Detailed description of item: 













Estimated value: $


    
Will you provide display materials? (Y/N) 
Please Check the Following That Applies:

Merchandise:

provided

available on (date) 

Gift Certificate:
provided

available on (date)

I am unable to donate an item, but I want to enclose a cash contribution

$


Questions? For more information, please contact the Development & Communications Office at 703-941-8810 or events@phillipsprograms.org. Thank you so much for your support!

Please Return This Form To:

PHILLIPS Programs








Attn: Development Office

      Fax 703.658.2378
7010 Braddock Road
 
OR 
      Attn: Development Office
Annandale, VA 22003
PHILLIPS Programs for Children & Families is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization that serves the educational and social needs of children living with disabilities in the Washington, D.C. Metro Area.  For tax purposes, the full amount of your donation will be tax deductible.
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PHILLIPS 21st Annual Gala 


Mardi Gras Masquerade: 


Unmasking the Needs in Our Community


Saturday, May 14, 2016


Hilton McLean Tysons Corner





Return this form no later than


Friday, April 29, 2016
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